2 minster road

London
Nw?2 3ra

Development management
Camden Town Hall

For the attention of Josh Lawlor
Case officer

Dear Josh Lawlor

Reference
Planning application 2019/4744p

Proposed direction of a two story building in Minster Road adjacent to the Mulberry School(Number
68 shoot uphill) by Peter Feeney architects

[ wish to object to the development on the following grounds:-

- Overlooking/loss of privacy

The proposed development would overlook Our property, 2 Minster Road (In particular living
rooms/bedrooms)

- Loss of light/overshadowing

Additionally, I note that this development would lead to overshadowing and loss of light for number
one Minster Road.

These detrimental aspects are emphasized by the proposed siting of the development right up against

the northern boundary of the site

Though I have my objections to this development I must commend the architects for their
professionalism in liaising with me



Well we have taken every effort to present accurate information, we cannot accept any responsibility
for unintentional errors or emissions and you should satisfy yourselves on any facts before reaching
your decision

Yours sincerely

Mr JP Muhammadi

Sent from Outlook



